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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

March 23rd –- Fourth Sunday
April 27th ------– Fourth Sunday
May 18th-------- Third Sunday
RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request

· Make-it-take-it workshops

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts
Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers:

President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary– Beverly Sholar 313-492-5700

Email – basholar@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 

Mary Perva- 517-618-7008
            Susan Dixion 248-330-6938
            Email – susanhdixion@hotmail.net

Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

Email- bigduke@comcast.net
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ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Steve Plafchan is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to him at 11021 Henry Ruff Livonia, MI 48150 or email to splafchan@twmi.rr.com.
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.
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Monthly snack list

We have decided to stop soliciting for snack volunteers for our meetings and make the format a potluck venue.  The reasoning for this is twofold; there have been very few members signing up for snacks and many members just bring dishes and desserts without signing up.  So from now on our meetings will be a potluck fair, YUM!!  
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CLUB WELFARE

. Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
[image: image25.wmf]From
the prez:
OK enough is enough I want spring and I want it now! I am so tired of frigid temperatures below zero and I have had enough snow to last for the next five winters.  We are solidly in place for the number two spot for the snowiest winters but wait we are not done yet so just stay warm and safe.  I was so glad the weather cooperated and let us have our meeting. I mean since we had to reschedule the elections a month later because of a weather related poor turnout it was nice to have a regular size meeting.  Your officers stayed the same for the most part but I would like to welcome Susan Dixon on board as our new Trustee she replaces Stan Johnson because his term was up but Stan thank you for your service to the club as Trustee you are one in a million!  Also if you look the event season is ramping up and we are already booked for the Heritage Festival and the Pet Expo in Novi and the Guardians for Animals Pet Expo so once again it looks like it will be a busy season. I never worry because the backing we get from the members in all capacities is nothing less than fantastic and I thank you for that.  So as the club moves forward let us all take a deep breath tighten up our running shoes and get ready we are about to get really busy!! That’s Ok with me because YOU GUYS ROCK!!!!!

                                        Until Next Time

                                             Your Prez

                                               Dave 
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  Voice of the 

   Veep 


It was an excellent meeting that we had last month.  The weather cooperated with us and gave us one of the best days seen in two months both temperature and precipitation wise.  On a personal front it was wonderful seeing so many members and guests at a meeting.


 We were finally able to hold our annual elections and the only change in the board was the nomination and election of Susan Dixion as a trustee to the board.  I would like to welcome Susan and thank Stan Johnson for his service as a board member for the past three years.  There was a minor disappointment to the elections in my opinion though; that is the position of our newsletter editor.  I put forth the option of electing a new editor and was met with a room of silence? My feeble attempt to create and vote on a new newsletter editor failed miserably. 


The shows and events are starting to rapidly roll in for our club and rescue and I encourage everyone to consider joining us for a show.  The senior shows and assisted living homes and educational shows at libraries are one of the many ways we use to help fund our rescue. We are always in need of help before, during and after a show; so don’t feel that you have to bring your own parrot there are plenty of other ways you can assist.  We always need help bringing birds in from the cars, walking parrots among the guests to get a better look at them, standing by with paper towel in case of a “poopie oopsie” and taking birds back out to the cars after the show.  The listing of shows is constantly changing and evolving and any changes are updated on our web site as soon as they are confirmed.  If you want to see the latest update to the events please check the web site http://www.rfbirdclub.com and if you have a problem accessing the web or have found an error please call me “Steve at 734-513-0030” .

                                        Your VP

                                   Steve
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  Rescue Update
The snow the past few months has put a hindrance on both rescues and adoptions; so for the first time in a long while there were none

All of the birds we adopt go to their new homes with cages, toys, water bottles, and pellets.  We are able to accomplish this because of the wonderful generosity of the members of this club.   Your donations of supplies brought to the meetings and especially your participation in the monthly club raffles has allowed the rescue to send our adoptees to their new homes fully prepared.  Thank you one and all.  You should all be very proud of yourselves for this; our rescue couldn’t do this without you.
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                                    OUT AND ABOUT WITH POOKIE


The abuse we endure as companion birds was wearing thin on all of us in Steve’s flock, so one day last month we had a meeting to decide what to do about the problem.  While Steve napped innocently on the sofa one afternoon we got together and formulated a plan.  The name that was decided upon for this operation was “The Great Escape” and it was decided to be enacted during the middle of the night while Steve was sleeping in bed.


I being the master mind assumed overall command and had the code name Mr. Big, Sparky was second in command and her duty was to coordinate all of the participants.  JB and Calvin being the best yeggs (safecrackers) in the flock took on the duties of being the tunnel rats, while Tyler, Misimo, and Squeak agreed to create as much havoc as possible. 


It was a cold and snowy night when the great escape took place; JB and Calvin pulled back their cage grate and tray and dropped out the bottom.  They then opened Tyler’s cage and mine and Sparky’s.  Tyler released Mo and Mo released Squeak.  With everyone out we then proceeded to wreak havoc before our escape was discovered.


The first target was the two twenty pound sacks of Zupreem ® bird food that sat upon the kitchen floor.  These bags were chewed open and pellets spread across the kitchen, this provided two things a snack for us and a deterrent against Steve in his bare feet from catching us.  We then discovered two cardboard boxes of toys in the front room to chew.  Two forts were created with tunnels into the toy boxes providing hiding spots and wonderful fun and discovery.  It was the middle of the night and Steve was blissfully snoring in the back room in bed as we all foraged forward chewing, playing, and just having a fun time with our freedom.


The one mistake that was made was when JB released the Krakens (Canaries) they flew out the newly opened doors and spread out through the house.  Sadly I have to say the Canaries don’t seem to be the sharpest pencils in the box.   One of them flew into the back room at 4:00 AM in the morning and landed on Steve’s nose which awakened him causing him to get up out of bed and discover all of us out of our cages and scattered throughout the house.  All of us were in trouble after catching us out and on the lam except JB.  Somehow he knew Steve was up and scampered back into his cage and was innocently sitting inside on his perch absolving himself of any blame.  He caused the whole event and let us take the fall.

                        Until next month

                      Chirps and Squawks

                                Pookie
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        BIRD
   FAIR 


Our annual bird fair is now going to be on Sunday June 22nd and will be at the same location as last year.  The location is VFW Post 345 at 27345 Schoolcraft (I-96 service drive) Redford, MI 48239.

We are not going to be able to set up for the fair the night before as we have in years past but we will be getting access to the hall about 6:00 AM.  The tentative plan is load a U-Haul® truck the evening before with Cages and stuff at Steve’s house.  In the morning before the fair starts we will bring in all the cages, raffle items and supplies.

We will need as much help as we can get at 6:00 AM to cover tables, price cages, run electricity and set up the raffle. Hopefully this will mostly be finished by 7:00 AM when the vendors will start arriving.  We need help holding doors open and assisting vendors move in at this time.  They really appreciate this; it’s something that rarely occurs for them at other fairs and keeps them coming back.  During the fair we will need help at the admissions desk, assisting at the raffle, rescue, and bake sale tables.  Another time when help is needed is after the fair doing the clean-up.

This is our rescue’s largest fundraiser of the year, so please; one and all come and make this fair the success of past years.  We have rented out a record number of tables this year with many first time vendors. Let’s show them what a dynamic group we are by assisting them in every way possible.


Come on out and lend a hand even if you haven’t signed up.  You don’t have to stay all day; any time you can help would be wonderful.

Bake sale items are also needed. If you’re one of the talented members that can bake goodies please consider making something wrapped in individual servings. 

  CAPTAINS CORNER

Avast ye Mates                              
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What is going on with Stella these days (Mother Nature) I think she has forgot that spring is supposed be here very soon.  All I see is this awful white stuff called snow and even my pet human has had it with the stuff.  Plus, it has been so cold I have seen the Robins wearing fur coats this is ridiculous.  What is going on with Mother Nature these days?  I’m sure she has a logical explanation and I for one would love to hear it.  I don’t think she understands that when it stays cold my pet human wears THAT HAT that hideous hat.  We had good enough weather to do a program and I wanted to die when he walked in wearing that hat.  Has he no sense of shame or fashion why is he doing this to me?  Well Stella better get things together and send spring our way so we (Pookie and I) can deep six that hat if you know what I mean.  As long as it stays cold though I will have to endure constant ridicule over his hat and I can’t take it anymore!  So Mother Nature please I beg of you send spring so the hat can disappear forever.  I think of it as a mercy killing for my sake.

                                                  Cheers

                                         Captain Morgan
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CLUB T-SHIRTS

Good news!  Tracy Hilka who is Bella Embroidery is now going to make our club shirts.  The price for t-shirts, including our logo embroidered on it, is $10.00 for sm. to Xl and $12.50 for 2xl to 5xl.  These are Gildan brand #8000 50/50 t-shirts, there are lots of colors.

What you do is go to her website. 

 www.sportswearcollection.com/bellaemb
Then type Gildan in the search box (this will put you on the Gildan page).

Look down the page and find Gildan DryBlend 50/50 T-shirts #8000

Click on the icon and this will open the page with all the colors and sizes.

Choose your size and color(s) and add it to your Cart.

On the cart page there is a place for comments when you place your order, in this box tell Tracy you would like your shirt embroidered with the 

Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Logo

When she receives your order she will send you a PayPal ® invoice

In a short time you will receive your new club shirt in the mail.


If you don’t have internet access or a PayPal ® account you can contact me, Steve Plafchan and we’ll figure out a solution to get you a shirt.


She has many items available (hats, tote bags, etc.) that she can put our logo on if you wish.  She has given us a catalog full of things you can order, all the prices are retail and she receives a wholesale price so  you will have to talk to her about pricing. (IE prices will be less than what’s listed in the catalog.)



Well 2014 has hit the ground running and the crazy things people say are getting a head start as well.  So here is the first of many strange statements to come!

A woman called and was sure this time her new neighbors had an illegal bird (she had called before) and needed us to take it away from them right away.  She described it as looking like a Flamingo but with shorter legs and beak and was sure it was illegal because she had never seen anything like it.  I told her what she was describing was a Moluccan Cockatoo and they were not illegal.  She asked me if I was sure and I said yes. I then asked her how she was able to get so much detail about the bird did she have binoculars?  She said no but should I get some?  I told her no but she was going to check with the Police to make sure I was right. Why do I get the feeling they probably know her very well.

A young man came up to me at the Finch and Canary Clubs Bird Fair and he ask me that when Captain dies am I going to have him stuffed.  Well he would sure be low maintenance then wouldn’t he!

Another woman asked me, at the same fair why I would do that to my bird.  Confused I asked what and she said dye him to enhance his colors like that. OKAAAY!!!

A woman called me and wanted to give up a bird but there was a catch it was her former fiancé’s bird and she was doing this as a get back at you kind of thing.  When all the facts came out she made a copy of the front door key and with the help of her girlfriend stole the bird after he threw her out.  When I told her she had just committed larceny and could be prosecuted under the law she really changed her tune.

This has been my favorite so far.  A woman wanted to know if she could have her male Blue Crown Conure fixed because he was mating with her hand. Ain’t love wonderful!!

Well this starts the 2014 season and this is only the beginning!

                      BITS from BABY
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A big Howdy to everyone this is Baby your roving reporter who wants to go back to Miami it’s too cold here!  Well it seems my favorite human has had his wings clipped and will be laid up for a while so we missed the February meeting. I am hoping to see you all again in March but we’ll see.  I have been informed by my other sources that we had fifty-five members and five guests at the February meeting and a total of thirty-three birds in attendance. There were seven Macaws, seven Cockatoos and six Grays along with thirteen other assorted parrots.  While my favorite human is recuperating I will keep tabs on the goings on through my assistants but until then I will stay put and stay warm and you should do the same. Hopefully I will see you in March with my favorite human Duke.

God bless, till I see you all in March,
 

                            Till next month, 
                           your friend Baby

 >< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:

MARK MAKLENBURG                    APR. 2
JEFF ROSENTHAL                            APR. 3

MATT DAVIS


APR. 6

PATTI POLZIN


APR. 8

BARB ROSENTHAL                          APR. 8

JELENA FONTANA


APR. 9

McKENNA LYNCH


APR. 13

ASHLEY IWANICKI                      APR. 17

MARIE KEEHL


APR. 17

ROSEMARY MEDVE

APR. 17

CHERISH BOUGENOY

APR. 20

TAMMY CAROL


APR. 20

DANN TODD                                     APR. 20

SCOTT TARR                                    APR. 23

ALISON SAUVE


APR. 24

MARK GREENWOOD

APR. 25

CARINNE KORANY


APR. 27

 





                                      



The call came in and our Rangers were off to the land where every street is named Commerce and that would be where else but Commerce Michigan.  They were off to pick up Scully and before all you X-Files groupies get all a-twitter it is NOT that Scully this one happened to be a Severe Macaw. I can hear it now how severe was he? Well a cyber Gibbs Slap to all of you. Scully was not abused but he was loud and his owner’s life had changed and they could no longer keep him so they called our Heroes to come get him.  Never knowing what they would see they were very surprised to see a beautiful little Macaw looking a little confused over the whole proceedings.  It was with heavy hearts they surrendered him over to the Rangers and they were off.  Well it did not take long for Scull to find a home and everyone was happy.  Also before you ask I do not know where Mulder is either so put that thought out of your minds.  So with another rescue under their belts they were off and heading home.  This does not mean they can sit idle, oh no, there are other birds that need their assistance and they will not sleep (well maybe a little) until their services are no longer needed for they are THE RESCUE RANGERS!!!

Stay tuned Ranger Fans for our next action filled adventure Five to Love in Clinton Township
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Rambling with Rambo

We had another interesting month in February; more cold and snow. Like I really need to tell you that.  

Even though the Canary and Finch show was a total dud, it was still fun seeing my friends an extra time.  A few of us are still in bad shape.  We need to send them our love.  I’m sure they miss us as much we miss them. If you can, send them a card, make a visit, or give them a call. No matter what someone is going through, these little things can make a big difference for them.

I had a great time at the February meeting.  Michael and I met some new friends.  Michael and Cynthia are an interesting couple.  We also learned much more about others.  Some of you never cease to amaze me.  I couldn’t keep up with you.  And, all that pizza we had, yum.  Somebody nominated Michael for a position on the board of trustees.  Well, he was not elected. But he did get 15 votes. I’m proud of him.  Congratulations to Sue Dixon.

It was the day after Valentine’s Day. Daddy was listening to his usual Saturday radio show, “The Vinyl Café” ; 9:00am 89.9Fm.  Today’s story was about a championship hockey game, way back in 1943.  Well, it was a fierce game, with both teams playing their best ever.  The game ended in a tie.  Both teams discussed this situation. Being war time, both teams wanted to win for the pride of their home country.  However, someone said, “Everybody loses in a war. This game shows we are both winners. We can’t have a loser here. Let’s play for the ‘Love of The Game.”  They all agreed.  So the teams were randomly mixed up. They played a period, for ‘The Love of the Game’ there would be no loser. And everyone would be a winner.

Where am I going with this? Here is a thought. Why do parrots play, both alone, and with our people?  We play for ‘The Love of The Game.’  We love our people, because they love us. Parrots play with each other for the ‘The Love of The Game.’

This brings up another thought.  Why do our people go to all the work they do for lost, lonely, unwanted birds?  They do this for ‘Love of Birds.’  Now think about how much work it takes to rescue, care for, foster, adopt, and care for us parrots.  Think about how much work putting on all our events is.

Our people do all these things, for ‘The Love of Us Birds.’  Why would any sane, or even crazy, person put up with us parrots?  We make huge messes; we chew up, and sometimes eat, everything.

Those crazy humans can’t help but love us.  How can they be mad while we are sitting in their destroyed Gucci purse, or shoes, or how about when we poop on that white Channel dress, or Armani jacket?  We look up at them, with the most innocent look.  Then we hit them with that, “I Love You.” 

Humans, there is no understanding them.  But, We Still Love Them.

As always, Have fun, (try to) Be Good, and remember, Macaws Rule.  Rambo  
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UP COMING EVENTS
        As of
     Mar 10th 2014
Mar 22nd       Senior Educational Program

                      American House Taylor

                         25250 Eureka Rd.

                       Taylor, MI 48180

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                            2:00 PM Show

April 4th          Senior Show

                 Independence Village-Story Point

                     11555 Silverstone Lane

                     Grand Ledge, MI 48837

                      12:00 PM set-up (noon)

                      1:00PM Show

April 11th          Senior Show

                      Brighton Gardens

                     15870 Haggerty Rd.

                     Plymouth, MI 48170

                      2:00 PM set-up

                      3:00PM Show

April 22nd    Library Educational Show

                    Novi Public Library

                45255 W. 10 Mile Road

                     Novi, MI 48375

                      6:00 PM set-up

                      7:00PM Show

April 26th              Senior Show

                      Waltonwoods at University

                         3280 Walton Blvd.

                        Rochester Hills, MI 48309

                         12:30 PM Set-up

                          1:30 PM Show

May 3rd         Motor City Bird Breeders

                                   Bird Fair

                     $4.00 Adm. 10AM to 5PM

                              Madison Place

                      876 Horace Brown Drive

                   Madison Heights, MI  48071

May 13th         Senior Educational Program

                         Medilodge  of Milford

                           555 Milford Rd.

                          Milford MI 48381

                            1:30 PM Set-up

                              2:30 PM Show

May 30th            Senior Show

                 Independence Village Plymouth

                   14707 Northville Rd.

                    Plymouth  MI, 48170

                         12:30 PM Set-up

                          1:30 PM Show

June 13th            Senior Show

                          Glacier Hills
         Senior Living Community 3rd floor

                      1200 Earhart Rd.

                      Ann Arbor, MI 48105

                         9:00am  Set-up

                         10:00 am Show

June 20th           Senior Show

       Independence Village-Brighton Valley

                  7700 Nemco Way

                  Brighton, MI 48116

                        Noon Set-up

                      1:00PM Show

 June 22nd     Rainbow Feathers Bird Club

                      17th Annual Bird Fair

                      $3.00 Adm. 10AM to 4PM

                          VFW Post 345   

                      27345 Schoolcraft Rd.

                          Redford, MI 48239   

                        10:00AM to 4:00PM

June  28th          Eucational  Program

               Highland Township Public Library

                          444 Beach Farm Circle

                      Highland, MI 48357

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                          2:00 PM Show

Sept. 13th    Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

                            Livonia, MI 48150
***Our Club Has a Booth at This Event***
Sept. 19th      Senior Educational Program

                           Stonegate Health

                         2525 Demille Blvd.

                       Lapeer, MI 48446

                         12:30 PM Set-up

                            1:30 Show

Sept. 27th            Guardians for Animals

Sept. 28th                 Pet Expo

                              Madison Place

                      876 Horace Brown Drive

                   Madison Heights, MI  48071

                    Sat Times TBD

                   Sun Times TBD

PET EXPO
Nov. 21st               Noon to 8pm

Nov. 22nd               10am to 8pm

Nov. 23rd               11am to 5pm

            Suburban Collection Showplace

                     46100 Grand River

                       Novi, MI 48374

We will be setting up on Thursday Nov. 20th most likely around 9:00 am.  Please remember no birds will be allowed through the front door.

****NOTE*****NOTE*****NOTE****


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

 *****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event*****

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

****NOTE*****NOTE*****NOTE****

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *


A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go.  
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How to tell if your bird is                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 sick

By Don J. Harris, DVM

Birds in the wild instinctively hide illness in an attempt to avoid predators that prey on sick or injured birds.  Pet birds are also just as effective in hiding illness as their wild counterparts, and it is up to bird owners to recognize subtle behavioral and physical signs that may indicate their birds are sick.

Behavioral signs may include:

• Sleeping later in the morning than usual

• Sleeping more during the day

• Irritability

• Unusually compliant or passive

• Sitting on the bottom of the cage

• Picking at food and/or not eating at usual times

• Eating less overall

• Vocalizing less

• A change in the voice or hoarseness

• Different breathing pattern

• Making unusual sounds when breathing

Physical signs may include:

• Coughing or sneezing

• Discharge from nostrils (nares)

• Matted eyes

• Eyes are dull and closing excessively

• Matted feathers on the face and head

• Diarrhea

• Black stools

• A change in the white part of the droppings to another color such as red, yellow or green

• Weight loss—can you feel or see the breastbone?

• Unusual swellings, especially around the eyes

• Irregular discoloration of the feathers

• Feathers are “fluffed up”

• Random or generalized loss of feathers

• Scaling or crusting of skin

• Increased temperature of feet or beak 

 
Any of the signs listed above, or any other unusual signs, may indicate your bird is sick. You should take immediate action by making an appointment with your avian veterinarian. Waiting even one day to resolve the problem can jeopardize the long-term outcome of your bird’s health.
     
  Article reproduced with permission


from Zupreem® 
           Quality by Mother Nature

Original Corn Bean Mix®: Noodles-n-Nuts®

      Rainforest Rice Puddin®: Pollypasta®

                       Kung Fu Yum®

                              For Birds of  all Sizes [image: image19.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
:f atacost
LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING
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NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/
SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

Paraphernalia
Custom greeting cards for all occasions

Christmas, Birthday, Get Well or anything else
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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    MURALS

    AND OTHER

 CREATIONS                 

 BY MARY KAY PERVA
        734-207-0489
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	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com
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1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302
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ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER


24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375


248-348-1788


265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307


248-651-1788


Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day


7 Days a Week


www.theanimalemergencycenter.com


		MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS

Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot
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                          734-422-2804
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		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,
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®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products
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		UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES


VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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Marty & Angie Crawford



248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com



An easy and healthy alternative 
to messy newspaper!











Custom sizes up to 25” x 38”  •  Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available  •  Priced for 100 sheets 



White cover weight paper  •  Fresh clean cage everyday



Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572



littlemancageliners@yahoo.com



Visit us on 
Facebook and Blogger!



little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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